
 

 

 

DRAFT Masterplan  

Our school will celebrate its 150th anniversary in 2021. The school wishes to 
mark this anniversary with a revitalised school precinct. Over the past couple of 
years the school has been working with a small group of parents to develop a 
vision for the infrastructure of our growing school. The Draft Masterplan 
document reveals this vision. Note that the Draft Masterplan is a vision of what 
we would like to achieve at the school, not necessarily a picture of what the 
school will look like.  

Through this Masterplan we seek to improve student’s safety, have more 
flexible learning and play spaces and present a functional and beautiful school 
befitting our surrounding environment.  

We will work towards achieving the following nine projects in 2 stages. 

Stage 1 

i. Construct a new multipurpose building and demolish the existing ‘Afties’ 
building 

ii. Improve parking and limit car access on school grounds and relocate bins 
iii. Landscape internal courtyard following removal of the existing ‘Afties’ 

building  
iv. Refurbish existing infant’s toilets and include outside access  

Stage 2 

i. Construct a new classroom 
ii. Refurbish existing heritage classroom to provide staffroom facilities 
iii. Refurbish the existing administration building to provide appropriate office 

space, storage and front of school facilities 
iv. Unify the appearance of the school through landscaping 
v. Install photovoltaic panels 

Copies of the full Draft Masterplan document are available through the school 
office. The school would like feedback on this Draft Masterplan from any 
interested members of the school and broader community. Please provide 
written comments to the Principal, Clare Pritchard at 
clare.pritchard@det.nsw.gov.au 
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